Early Intervention Transitions Information To Share About Your Child

PREPARING FOR YOUR TRANSITION MEETING

Preparation is the beginning to great outcomes. As you prepare for your transitional planning meeting you will want to put some thought into all that you would like others to know about your child, his or her strengths, and specifics of what you envision for your child. You may utilize this chart to plan what you would like to share about your child with service professionals and school staff. Remember as your child's parent you know the most about all the wonderful things your child has to offer, and this is information you will want to document and share with others who do not know your child.

These things please me most about my child:	My child does these things well:	My child really likes these:
Right now I am concerned about:	I would like to be involved in my child's program in these ways:	My child learns more easily when:
I think these services would help my child:	Other help our family could use:	I would like my child to do these in the future:
I need to know more about:	Other information I would like to share about my child:	Other information I would like to share about my family:

APEC AL PTI IS HERE TO HELP

APEC provides free training, information, and consultation to families. Visit our training calendar for more information about learning opportunities at www.alabamaparentcenter.com or call our center. The contents of this publication were developed in part under a grant from the US Department of Education, #H328M110024. However, those contents do not necessarily represent the policy of the US Department of Education, and you should not assume endorsement by the Federal Government. Early Intervention V.1

